
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Year 2 Newsletter  

 
Hello Sam, Ella, Jayden, Georgia, Mia, Millie, Archie, Mylow, Dorka, Logan, Darcie, 

Eva-Mae, Micah, Jenson, Charlie, Tom, Rocco, Esme, Joshua and Myles, 
 
I hope you are all staying safe and well during our week at home. Thank you to all the 
parents and children who have sent emails and photographs of the super home learning 
you have all been doing this week. I know some of your mums and dads had fun joining 
in with your maths songs, dances, and activities too! Your grown-ups have been doing a 
super job too, supporting and helping you.  
 

I know it can be tricky staying at home and not been able to see your friends. Thankfully, 
we will all be back in school very soon and I am really looking forward to seeing you all 
back in class, full of enthusiasm, and ready to learn.   
Take good care and stay safe, 
Love Mrs Ramsay xxx 
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KS1 Amazing Animals  
Science Project 

Please keep working on your projects over the next 
few weeks. 
Projects are due on Monday 14th December. 
Please encourage and support your child with their 
learning. Thank you. 
 

Year 2 Home Learning Star Awards 

Congratulations to Sam, Myles, Mia and Millie 

who have all been working hard on their Home 

Learning projects. Thank you for all your 

photographs and updates.  

   

 

Dates for your Diary  
 
Tuesday 24th November Harvest Appeal Walk 
Weather permitting, we will be taking part in the 
sponsored walk to support this year’s Harvest appeal 
on this day. 
Please return sponsor forms and collected monies in a 
named envelope when your child returns to school. 
Your child will also need to bring a waterproof coat and 
a pair of wellingtons, or old shoes (in a carrier bag), to 
change into for the walk on the school field. 
 

 
 
Thursday 26th November 
Year 2 Pyjama Day – Fundraising for Hamza 
Please come to school dressed in pyjamas, snuggle 
suits or comfy clothes. We will be listening to stories, 
writing our own and enjoy chocolate milk and biscuits. 
A donation of £1 to support Hamza is requested.  
Thank you in advance for your generosity and support. 
 

 
 
Friday 18th December  
School closes for Christmas holidays at 2:00pm 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 


